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What's New May 12, 2017  
 

AUA and Baseball Update 
 

Urology Department Faculty and Staff 
 

2 Items, 5 Minutes 
 

With the 2017 American Urological Association conference in full swing, today’s edition of 
What’s New will provide an update on happenings in Boston while also looking forward to a 
fun event next week in Ann Arbor. 
 
AUA 2017 
To start, U-M Urology faculty fellows and residents are proudly representing the 
Department in presentations, posters and more. In total, our department will be making 
nearly 100 appearances over the course of this year’s AUA! To see details on who is 
presenting, you can check our running list, compiled here: 
https://medicine.umich.edu/dept/urology/news/archive/201705/u-m-urology-participates-
2017-aua-conference. Additionally, if there are any presentations that you’ve made (or are 
yet to make) that did not make the list, please email me with the details so I can make the 
correction. 
 
In addition to being active on the presentation front, representatives from our 
Department are also active in attending presentations, supporting colleagues and 
documenting their activity on social media. The AUA is using the #AUA17 to organize 
social media discussion, and has identified our own Dr. Khurshid Ghani as one of the 
“accounts to follow” for this year’s event… 
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…and our individual faculty members are active in sharing and discussions. 

 
 

There’s a lot more activity and enjoyment left at this year’s AUA, so feel free to follow 
along on social media or look for it in a future edition of What’s New. 
 
Baseball-Michigan vs. Michigan State, 6 P.M., May 19 
One week from today (6 P.M. on May 19) at the Ray Fischer Stadium on the University of 
Michigan’s athletic campus, our Department (in partnership with the Comprehensive Cancer 
Center) will sponsor the Michigan Baseball Team’s game against Michigan State. We’ll have 
a limited amount of free tickets which are being reserved for patients, but free admission 



is also available to anyone who volunteers to hand out informational material during the 
game (general admission tickets are only $6 and reserved seating tickets are $8). 
 
If you are interested in getting involved, please let me know as soon as possible. I’ll be in 
touch over the course of next week with reminders and updates (and please don’t hesitate 
to contact me with any questions). 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read this edition of What’s New! 

-Eric Anderson 
 
 

 


